Thornton Conservation Commission Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, January 7, 2014
Town Office Building

Sally Davis, Chair, Called the meeting to order at 8:42 am, with Stephen Shaughnessy and Shelly
Garber present.

1. A discussion of our report for the Annual Town Report led us to further review Shelly's project
for the town. Our thanks goes to PSU for the opportunity to allow Shelly to create the project and
fund it. Itis available in hard copy at the town hall.

2. November and December's bank statements were received and reviewed. These funds,
someday, may provide the money necessary to pay for a Natural Resource Inventory for the town
of Thornton.

3. December Minutes were amended and approved.

4. The Select Board will meet on the 22nd of this month to discuss our proposed budget for 2014.
Sally will attend.

The meeting adjourned at 9:30 am.

Stephen Shaughnessy, Secretary
Minutes approved at March 4, 2014 Regular meeting



